
 

Board Direction 
FV. 29B.FV0012. 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 

Board meeting held on 13th October 2016. 

 

The Board decided to direct the Building Control Authority to remove 

condition 2 and amend 1 in the Revised Fire Safety certificate, in 

accordance with the Inspector’s recommendations, for the reasons and 

considerations as shown and revised in manuscript on the attached copy of 

the draft order. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Board Member: _______________________Date: 17th October 2016.
    Michael Leahy 


